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Docket No.
WM-13

MEMORAilDUM FOR: Richard Smith
Accessions Unit
Distribution Services Branch, ADM

FROM: Taube P. Heddings, Licensing Assistant
Low-Level Waste Licensing Branch

,

Division of Waste Management
'

SUBJECT: ESTABLISHt1ENTOFADDITIONALWASTEMANAGEMENT(WM)
DOCKET FILES IN H-STREET PUBLIC DOCUtiENT ROOM

The Low-Level Waste Licensing Branch, Division of Waste Management,
would like the following additional Waste Management (Wil) docket file
established in the H-Street Public Document Room.

Wft Docket No. Subject

WM-13 Technical Assistance to State of Nevada for
State Renewal of Beatty, Nevada Low-Levels

Waste Facility License
?

Enclosed is related correspondence for the new docket file which is marked
with the appropriate WM docket number. Also enclosed is a record r$aet
listing each document.

.

If you have any questions Please contact me on extension 74527.

Taube P. Heddings, Licensing Assistant
Low-Level Waste Licensing Branch
Division of Waste Management.

Enclosures:
As stated
~(2 copies each for

PDR & DCS)~
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Record Sheet - Docket No. WM-13*

Technical Assistance to State of Nevada for

Renewal of Nuclear Engineering Co., Inc.'s
.

Beatty, Nevada Low-Level Waste Burial Site

l '. June 3, 1980 memorandum to Robert E. Browning, WM from G. Wayne Kerr, SP, re: requests
the Division of Waste Management provide comments on NEC0's application for license
renewal at the Beatty low-level waste burial site. (Enclosures includes NEC0's letter
forwarding April 4,1980 renewal application with Attachments A through F.)

2. July 3,1980 memorandum to G. Wayne Kerr, SP from R. Dale Smith, WM, re: forwards the
Low-Level Waste Licensing Branch's review and comments on NEC0's renewal application
for Beatty Nevada low-level waste site.
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